
Submitter: Kathy Cushman 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Behavioral Health and Health Care 

Measure: HB2994 

Insurance companies should fully fund hearing supports (hearing aids, cochlear 

implants, earmolds, batteries, services, etc.) without loopholes. Children with hearing 

impairments are at significant risk of developmental delays that can last a lifetime and 

affect education and eventual employment. Families should not need to fight 

insurance companies to get the support their children need to develop to their 

potential. 


